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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
 
 
 

January 8, 2018 
 
Ms. Alina M. Semo, Director 
Office of Government Information Services 
The U.S. National Archives and Records Administration 
8601 Adelphi Road 
College Park, MD  20740-6001 
 
Dear Ms. Semo:  
 
As the Chief Information Officer at the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), I would like 
to assess the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) program at the agency.  Specifically, I would 
like your compliance team’s assistance in improving our administration of FOIA by reviewing our 
program and providing us with a written report of the assessment results.  I understand that your 
report, which is designed to help agencies solve their biggest challenges, will focus on 
recommendations for improvement as well as observed best practices. 
 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact the NRC’s FOIA Officer, Stephanie Blaney, at 
Stephanie.Blaney@nrc.gov or at 301-415-6975. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

/RA Scott C. Flanders Acting for/ 
 
 
David J. Nelson 
Chief Information Officer 
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